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The region's biggest 15's rugby tournament is BACK! 

 

The much anticipated Bamburi Rugby Super Series tournament 

officially kicks off this Saturday, 30th April 2011 at the RFUEA 

Grounds, Nairobi. We invite you to the action packed 6 weekend 

tournament that will be taking place across the regions in Nairobi, 

Mumias, Nakuru, Mombasa and Kampala. 

 

Supersport and local TV station K24 will be the terrestrial broadcasters 

for the Bamburi Rugby Super Series tournament. 

  

 


